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CASTLETON PLANNING COMMISSION 
Tuesday, August 8, 2023 at 6:45 pm 

 Castleton Fire Station Community Room 
273 Route 30 N, Bomoseen 

and ZOOM 
 

Zoom Recording Link:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/Gsdn8yxnhlBb7kCbUfvbnJqmYHcj22h5xTD3UcZ5w1b0EqTAD2rMbwi8QLL8

M_6L.sH0uP9dJtA795S_e?startTime=1691534756000 
Passcode: Z0v$7%89 

 
Those in attendance included: Elisabeth MacKay, Michael Scovner, Frank Johnson, James Thomas, 
Karen Oakman  
Others present by Zoom included: Allison Harvey, Recording Secretary 
 
F. Johnson called the meeting to order at 6:47 P.M. 

Approve Agenda  
M. Scovner made a motion to approve the agenda.   L. MacKay seconded.  All voted in favor.  So 
voted. 
 
Minutes of Meeting – July 25, 2023 
Members did not have minutes printed to review at this time, these will be done at the next meeting.   
 
Public Comments 
None at this time. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Continue Review and Edits of UDR 
J. Thomas recommended that in the Enactment section that it be included that these corrections/rewrite 
replaces the Zoning Ordinances of 2021 and the Subdivision Regulations of 1986. Commission members 
reviewed and discussed the draft of the UDR and the changes that have been made to date, as well as 
making a few minor typographical or grammatical errors.  Discussion on how the changes and various 
versions of the document can be provided to members so they can review and/or make notation and 
changes as one document and whether the notations of changes made should be included or if they should 
be removed.  It was felt that they would leave the edits for the final review, and that the recording secretary 
would make the merge of the documents into one for the next meeting. 
 
Other Business 
None at this time. 
 
Announcements 
Next meeting will be Tuesday, August 22, 2023 at 6:30pm to continue review of the revised UDR. 
 
Adjourn Meeting –  8:11 pm    
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M. Scovner made a motion to adjourn.  J. Thomas seconded.  All voted in favor. So voted. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Allison Harvey, Recording Secretary 


